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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Happy 4th of July! Today we thank God for the gift 
of living in the United States. Jesus has blessed us all by 
living in this wonderful country. May God continue to 
bless us all in the United States of America.
	 Emotions are elevated right now since the Supreme 
Court overturned Roe vs Wade. Security, as always is a 
top priority. God willing nobody will try and disrupt us at 
Holy Trinity, however we need to be vigilant. If you see 
something, do something. If there is an immediate threat, 
call 911. We should not be paranoid, but we need to be 
aware of our surroundings at all times. May St. Michael 
protect us all.
	 The parish office  will be closed on Sunday July 3rd 
and Monday July 4th. We will reopen on Tuesday July 5th 
at the normal time. 8:30am. Please enjoy the long holiday 
weekend with your family.
	 I highly encourage everyone to come to mass on 
Monday July 4th at 8:00am to pray for our country. Now, 
more than ever, we need to be people of prayer. There is 
so much anger and rage right now. From conception to a 
natural death, all human life has dignity and value. Let 
us strive to be the face of Christ to one another. Life is a 
precious gift from God. Let us be the disciples that Jesus 
is calling us to be.
	 We have had a couple of maintenance projects going 
on the last couple of weeks. Next time you are in the 
parking lot, look at the basketball backboards, they are 
newly painted. The two faculty bathrooms in the parish 
school have been redone. Our statue of St. Joseph is now 
complete and I hope it has returned to us by the time you 
read this. We have done some work to the doors of the 
sacristy as well, we had to replace a couple of hinges. As 
always thank you for your generosity and support of the 
parish.
God Bless America!
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Thirteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was 11,038.35. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Want to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  
Considering applying for admission for the 2022 - 
23 school year?  Just wondering what’s happening 
in the school?  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions. We can’t wait to see you 
there!    


